
This is a comment regarding Appeal Number ZBA11‐015, 703‐705 N. Fifth Avenue.   
 
The response is from Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Weimert, 623 N. Fifth Ave. 
 
From: thomas weimert [mailto:thomasweimert@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Sunday, September 18, 2011 4:43 PM 
To: Acquaviva, Brenda 
Subject: zoning/appeals 
  
We currently reside at Wycliffe Place, next door to the proposed variance ie. a second driveway.  
Parking on the street is already difficult and depending on the time of day, very full.  We depend 
on access to street parking on a daily basis.  We are opposed to a second unnecessary driveway 
which would eliminate at least one and possibly two additional spaces on 5th ave.  Thank you! 
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